
  

 

October 29, 2024 
 

The Manager 
Listing Department 
BSE Limited 
Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers 
Dalal Street 
Mumbai – 400 001   
Through: BSE Listing portal 

The Manager 
Listing Department 
National Stock Exchange of India Limited 
“Exchange Plaza” C – 1, Block G 
Bandra Kurla Complex, Bandra (East)  
Mumbai – 400 051   
Through: NEAPS 

Scrip code: 500027 Symbol: ATUL 
      

Dear Sir, 
 
Sub:  Revision in our letter dated October 29, 2024 - Increase in capacity of Liquid Epoxy Resin  
 
This refers to our earlier letter dated October 29, 2024 regarding Increase in capacity of Liquid 
Epoxy Resin. The date ‘’October 25, 2024’’ may be read as ‘’October 29, 2024’’ in para (d) in 
the table. 
 
Inconvenience caused to you is sincerely regretted. 
 
We request you to inform the members of the exchange accordingly.  
 
Thank you,        
 
Yours faithfully 
For Atul Limited 
 
 
Lalit Patni 
Company Secretary and 
Chief Compliance Officer 

 


		2024-10-29T14:58:42+0530
	LALIT PATNI




